
Hi everyone, 
 
I would like to thank our members for the support you have shown on Saturday nights for 
our live entertainment, these have proved to be well attended events and, hopefully, will 
continue to be so.  
 
Just a little word of advice we, the committee, recommend you arrive early on a Saturday 
Night to assure you get a seat.  
 
July and August’s entertainment is looking very good at the moment see below! 
 
Wishing you all well 
 
Pete Loweman  
Social Secretary 

 
 
 
 
     

Bingo every Friday night 
in the Hall 

 
Books on sale  

7.15pm—8.00pm 
Eyes down at 8.30pm 

Come and join in, everyone’s 
welcome! 

20th July - Newmarket Races 
18th Aug - Bowls Charity Pairs 
25th August - Family Fun Day 
31st Aug—Hall closed for                
        private party 
27th Sept—MacMillan Coffee  
          Morning 

Dates to  
Remember 
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The  Euros are being shown in the club during opening times—come and watch them in a 
great atmosphere! 

 
 

It is not permitted for members to allow non-members use their cards at 
the bar and contravenes the club rules. Membership benefits are for the 
member listed on that card only.   
 
Any member who has lost or forgotten their membership card will be 
charged entry to the hall on a Saturday and will be charged full price for 
drinks.  These rules apply to all members.  

We are very pleased to announce that we are sponsoring a new football 
team.  All the players have become members (28 so far!) and they will 
be holding their after match meets at the club.   

Wanted—Football Players 17yrs+ (Ipswich) 
  
Ravens FC, based in Ipswich, are looking for new players to join us for the 24/25 season.  Are 
you looking for a new challenge to showcase your skills on the Sunday league pitch? Do you 
want to be part of a team that values team spirit above all else? 
 
We have put together a new team focused on player development and a passion for football.  
We welcome both experienced players who have played in the leagues for years and those 
who just enjoy kicking a ball around with mates.  Our aim is to bring together players who 
share a love of football and aspire to be part of a team that strives to improve each week.  
 
We currently train on a Wednesday and Sunday at Hintlesham until pre-season, which beings 
in July.  
 
If any of this sounds even the slightest bit intriguing, drop us a comment or email at ra-
vensfc2024@gmail.com  
 
We look forward to seeing your tekkers on the grass/astro/sand/mud or any other surface we 
get to play  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
  
  
 
 

We welcome Stephanie Hammond, our new Treasurer and Emma  
Hurrell, bar staff.  Both ladies come with a wealth of experience and we 
hope they’ll both be very happy at the Cali!  

This month, we said goodbye to two members of staff. Zoe, our Treasurer, who has taken 
a job closer to her home and Toddger, bar staff.  We thank them for all their work and 
wish them well for the future.  



From the Bar….. 
 

Pick up a collector’s card from 
the bar when you buy 

Level Head  
Or 

False Nine Ale 
when you buy six pints  

you get one free! 
Lionheart is on sale 

at £3 per pint! 

From the Committee….. 
 
Car Park—Please do not park any large vans in the car park as they take up 
too much space and affect the lines of parking so less cars can get in.   
 
Children—Please supervise children at all times, this includes in the lounge 
and garden.  No child should be left unattended at any time.  
 
Dogs—Well behaved dogs are welcome in the garden. They should be kept on 
a lead and supervised at all times please.  No dogs are permitted near the 
smoking area.  
 
Thank you! 



 

 
 



Room Hire Charges 
 

          Member   Non Member 
Lounge (up to 40 people)   up to 3 hrs       £50.00       £65.00 
      Over 3 hrs      £85.00       £100.00 
 
Hall (up to 150 people)   up to 3 hrs      £65.00      £105.00 
      Over 3 hrs    £105.00      £155.00  
 
We cannot hire the hall or lounge out on a Friday or Saturday evening after 5pm —sorry!   
Room hire for wakes for current members or immediate family of members are free.  
We offer the following buffets:   
 
 

 

If you are over 25 and have been a mem-
ber for at least 2 years, please consider 
joining the committee.  You can have a 
say in how the club is run and there’s a 
rota—you don’t have to be there every 
weekend!  If you’re interested, speak to 
one of the committee members or contact 
Kate, the Secretary. 

We need committee members!  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Sunday 25th August 2024 

Noon—6pm 
Rubiks 2—80’s due 7pm – 11pm 

 




